
MoDOT and St. Louis County have formed a 
lifesaving partnership to make $52 million 
worth of vehicle and pedestrian safety 
improvements at more than 230 locations 
throughout the City of St. Louis and St. Louis 
and Jefferson Counties. These improvements, 
installed from early 2024 to summer 2026, are 
estimated to result in a savings of $1.2 billion 
and a reduction of 170 fatal and serious 
crashes over 10 years.

USING INDUSTRY PRACTICES, WE ANALYZED 
CRASH HISTORIES AND HERE IS WHAT WE 
LEARNED ABOUT CLARKSON ROAD:
• During the last five years, there have been  

606 crashes between Clayton Road and  
Chesterfield Parkway.

•  60% were rear end crashes, caused by traveling too 
fast for the conditions, not leaving enough room for 
the vehicle in front and/or lack of driver attention.

5,321 
CRASHES WHERE AT LEAST  
ONE PERSON WAS KILLED OR 
SERIOUSLY INJURED IN THE 
CITY OF ST. LOUIS, ST. LOUIS 
COUNTY AND JEFFERSON 
COUNTY FROM 2016 – 2020

$52 MILLION 
WORTH OF VEHICLE AND PEDESTRIAN 
SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS BY 2026

230 LOCATIONS 
THROUGHOUT THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS AND 
ST. LOUIS AND JEFFERSON COUNTIES
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Data collected from reports submitted to the Missouri State 
Highway Patrol by emergency management partners including 
law enforcement, fire and EMS.

CLARKSON ROAD  
IMPROVEMENTS

For more detailed information on 
the improvements on Clarkson Road 
and other locations please visit:
modot.org/SLSafetyProject

https://www.modot.org/SLSafetyProject

